
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Year R Learning Letter 
Friday 26th March 2021 

Edition No. 8 

In the last 2 weeks we have… 

 Planted seeds and measured plants. 

 Explored our grounds looking for 

changes from winter to spring. 

 Told the stories of The Three Billy 

Goats Gruff and Cinderella. 

 Investigated bridges. 

 Halved, doubled and shared.  

 Celebrated Comic Relief. 

 Developed our multi skills in P.E. 

 

 

 

Over the next week we will… 

 Look at how we celebrate Easter. 

 Talk about the story of Easter. 

 Build vehicles to carry an egg. 

 Look at new life and links to spring. 

 Observe simple life cycles. 

 Investigate Easter maths.  

Next term we will be using our Jigsaw 

PSHE programme to look at 

Relationships; please see the attached 

document for your reference. 

 

 

 

   

 

 
 

Next term we are exploring our villages in our new topic “Where 

We Live”. We will explore our homes, playgrounds, churches, 

roads, shops and farms. We would like to make a display with 

photos of our houses and locate them on a map.  

 

Photos needed 

Please send in a photo of your house, via Tapestry, for us to 

talk about with your children and to use in our classroom 

display. 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders and Requests 

Our children love junk modelling, so we would be grateful for any resources – boxes no 

larger than a cereal box, kitchen roll tubes (not toilet rolls please), shiny paper/ old 

wrapping paper, old cards, small plastic containers etc. 

 

Please send your child in with a named waterproof coat, water bottle and book bag every 

day. 

 

We have P.E. Lessons on Mondays and Wednesdays as usual, so children should come to 

school dressed in their P.E. kit on these days. Please remember to remove earrings on P.E. 

days. 

 

Please remember to listen to your child read every night. Reading books will be changed on 

a Monday and Thursday. 


